
Summary of the December 2016 Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

The Board's final 2016 meeting took place on December 20, 2016.  We had a full agenda, as always. We 

approved the RE Safety Policy and look forward watching our RE program safely flourish. We also 

discussed membership and are progressing toward implementation of a revised Membership Policy in 

Spring 2017. We are looking forward to a Town Hall-style event on Sunday, January 22, after the 

morning service. 

 


